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On August 24, 2020 The University of Vermont Medical Center will be launching appointment scheduling for blood 

draws at the Fanny Allen Campus lab in Colchester. All patients who would like to get their labs drawn here should call 

(802) 847-8864 to schedule an appointment.  

Please note that the appointments will be scheduled beginning the week of August 31. 

By transitioning this location to be appointment-based we are responding to our patients concerns of long wait times 

and, now with COVID-19, being in close proximity to other patients. 

Our labs at Main Campus and 1 South Prospect Street in Burlington and our lab at Blair Park in Williston will remain 

walk-in sites. 

We understand that this will be a change for patients who are used to walking in for blood draws at Fanny Allen. During 

this transition, we will do our best to accommodate walk-ins between scheduled appointments. 

A flyer with details that can be hung in your clinic is below. Up to date information on lab locations and hours can also 

be found online at UVMHealth.org/MedCenterDrawSites 

If you have any questions please contact Lab Customer Service by calling (802) 847-5121 
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